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4th October 2022 
 
West Norfolk Academies Trust Remembrance Performance – Tuesday 15th November 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

You may recall that our class 3 pupils were selected to participate in a special Armed Forces Remembrance 

Performance with other West Norfolk Academies Trust schools last year which had to be cancelled due a rise in 

Covid-19 cases.  I am delighted to inform you that this has been rescheduled for Tuesday 15th November at 6pm 

at Springwood High School. 

 

The performance is a bespoke piece and takes the format of each school having their ‘moment’ on stage. Pupils 

from all of the schools will join together at the beginning and end of the performance to collectively perform 

some of the classic war tunes.  

 

Every pupil in class 3 will attend a rehearsal session on the morning of the performance, at Springwood High 

School.  Transport to and from the rehearsal will be arranged by Springwood.  

 

Primary school staff will supervise the rehearsal during the morning, however, we request that parents/carers 

deliver and collect pupils for the evening performance.  Pupils will be required to arrive at Springwood at 

5.30pm, ready for a prompt 6pm start.  

 

We hope that this will be a memorable event so please encourage your child to sign up. 

 

Tickets are available for £1 from the school office, payments will be made via ParentPay.  Please complete the 

online sent to you via email today no later than Monday 10th October. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miss Jordan  

Assistant Head & Class 3 Teacher  


